
 
 

 

 

 
 Courtemanche & Associates 

  is pleased to offer to the member organizations 

 of the Southern Atlantic Health Alliance and  

  Coastal Carolinas Health Alliance: 

 

A 60-minute Webinar: 

TJC-CMS Update: 

Looking Back to Look Forward 

  

December 16, 2019 
1:00 PM - 2:00 PM EST 

  

Join the consulting team of C&A for this live webinar where we will: 

 

 Review of the 2019 survey results 

 Forecast how those results and key health care               

issues will drive the survey process 

 New 2020 requirements 

 Register Here

 
Registration will be open December 1-15, 2019 

 
Participation is limited to the first 95 registrants 

 

 

https://www.courtemanche-assocs.com/product/tjc-cms-update-looking-back-to-look-forward-saha/

